
 

 

Monday, 3 October 2022 

 
Property Owner/Occupier 
Googong NSW 2620 
 
   
Dear Property Owner/Occupier 
 
RE: Boogong – Halloween Event 
 
Our annual Halloween event “Boogong” will be held on Saturday the 29th of October 2022 from 
5:00pm – 9:00pm at Rockley Oval, Rockley Parade Googong. 
 
I am writing to advise you that the Queanbeyan-Palerang Regional Council has authorised the 
following road closures from 3:00pm to 9:30pm on Saturday, 29th of October 2022. 
 
GOOGONG ROAD – Googong Road will be accessible for residents only, this will ensure the safe 
management of visitors into the dedicated parking areas.  
 
A SECTION OF COURTNEY STREET AND SECTION OF GORMAN DRIVE- The southern end of 
Courtney Street and a small section of Gorman Drive will be closed to ensure the safe 
management of pedestrian and vehicle access. These roads will only be accessible for residents of 
the street and emergency services vehicles.  
 
NO PARKING STREETS – No parking signage will be placed on the following streets to ensure safe 
access for emergency services vehicles should they be required: Rockley Parade, Gorman Drive, 
Pollack Street, Sarah Street, Rockley Parade, Alchin Street and Jack Street. 
 
Closed Roads will be managed by qualified traffic controllers. 
 
These traffic measures will allow for safe event management activities for the event and more 
importantly the safety of children and visitors. 
 
Should you have any queries relating to this please contact Samantha Remmers, Googong 
Community Manager on 0432 358 293 or email community@googong.net 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Samantha Remmers 
Community Development Manager 


